Advisory Meeting 02/24/22
Jerusalem Baptist Church

5:30pm - 6:30pm

The advisory committee met for the first time on February 24th, 2022. This team comprises various members of the
Coro & Robco Lake communities and neighboring community members. Each member lives and works within the
communities that may be affected by development. During this meeting, the advisory committee members were
introduced to each other, informed of initial research, given a breakdown of the Southwest Memphis Growth &
Opportunities Project, and provided descriptions of their three (3) options for development. After answering questions to
clarify the possibilities of development, the advisory committee members agreed to the following promise:

Consistently attend Advisory Committee Meetings (quarterly)

Consistently attend Community Meetings (annually)

Be a forward-thinking & transparent participant focused on community needs
Provide ongoing input regarding project options and neighborhood improvements
Help seek solutions to project challenges

Help share project information and meeting updates with community members

The advisory committee members also agreed to attend the upcoming community meeting and urged for community
investment to be discussed in March.



